
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, APRIL 19, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 TODAY, I’M DIPPING INTO MY MAIL BAG. LETTERS I HAVE SET ASIDE TO SHARE WITH 

YOU. THIS ONE CAME IN DURING OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH LAST SEPTEMBER. 

[AMBER – SHIOCTON]  DEAR WRVM STAFF. I SURE APPRECIATE ALL YOU FOLKS DO. YOU 

CONTINUE TO ENCOURAGE MY WALK WITH THE LORD THROUGH MUSIC AND TEACHING. IT 

HAS BEEN QUITE A FEW YEARS SINCE I STARTED LISTENING AND FEEL BLESSED TO HAVE 

FOUND YOUR STATION. LEVI IS ALSO THE PASTOR OF OUR CHURCH AND IT’S NEAT TO HEAR 

HIM ON THE RADIO AND HIS BROTHER TOO. THANKS AGAIN FOR ALL YOU DO. I SIGNED UP 

FOR THE EZ-GIVING PLAN. HERE’S A SMALL DONATION TOWARDS THE NEW TRANSMITTER. 

FOR OUR NEW LISTENERS, LAST FALL WE ASKED LISTENERS TO HELP US PURCHASE A 

NEW TRANSMITTER FOR HERE IN SURING. TOMORROW I HOPE TO HAVE OUR ENGINEER, 

ALAN KILGORE, JOIN ME TO GIVE YOU AN UPDATE ON THAT PROJECT. 

TODAY, I CAN TELL YOU THAT THE NEW TRANSMITTER IS NOW IN PLACE AND WAS 

ACTUALLY BROADCASTING OUR SIGNAL FOR JUST A FEW MINUTES. ALAN STILL HAS 

SOME FINISHING TOUCHES AND TESTING TO DO BEFORE WE’RE READY TO PUT IT INTO 

FULL TIME SERVICE. I’LL ASK HIM TO GIVE US A FULL REPORT TOMORROW. 

DURING THESE DAYS WE ARE NOT ALLOWED TO WORSHIP TOGETHER IN ONE PLACE, 

LET’S CONTINUE TO WORSHIP GOD TOGETHER AS WE LISTEN TO HIS WORD PROCLAIMED 

AND SUNG HERE ON WRVM. WE APPRECIATE YOUR PRAYERS FOR US AND I ENCOURAGE 

YOU TO PRAY FOR ALL OF THE OTHERS WHO ARE LISTENING. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


